
Public Release:  2021 Beaulieu Road Pony Sales 
 
The New Forest Livestock Society, in conjunction with the Southern Counties 
Auctioneers and the New Forest Pony Breeding & Cattle Society is pleased to 
confirm that a second online sale will take place on Thursday 3rd June 2021, 
replacing our usual spring sale at the Beaulieu Road sale yard. 
 
03/06/2021 sale entry criteria: 
 

• Entries will only be accepted from New Forest Pony Breeding & Cattle 
Society, or New Forest Commoners Defence Association members. 
 

• Section 1 – Registered New Forest, and Section 3 - Part Bred / X Register, 
entries can be either forest run, or stud bred stock. 

 
• Section 4 – will only be open to forest run stock that have had a marking fee 

paid on them (or out of mare that a marking fee has been paid in the case 
of yearlings). 

 
Further details including full terms, conditions and details of buyer’s registration will 
be made available via the auctioneers in due course. 
 
Other provisional dates for our autumn sales, subject to Government guidelines and 
legislation, have been provisionally agreed as follows: 
 

• Thursday 23rd September 2021 
• Wednesday 27th October 2021 
• Thursday 2nd December 2021 

 
Further confirmation and details of the nature and location of these sales will be 
released in due course and will be dependent upon Government legislation and 
guidelines at the time.  
 
Please visit www.salisburyauctioncentre.co.uk www.newforestpony.com 
 
 
 
 

http://www.salisburyauctioncentre.co.uk/
http://www.newforestpony.com/

